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Freedom Park now uses 

Remind to inform parents of 

important information and 

reminders. It will also be used 

to send emergency text. In 

addition, if you have a 

student who rides the bus, 

sign up for the bus reminders. 

Please visit the school 

website to see how to sign up 

or use the information below.

Emergency Information/ 

Updates/Reminders –

Text: @f83ec To: 81010 

Bus Information-

Text: @2269b To: 81010

Our history is our strength. March is 

Women in History Month. Speak with 

your student about achievements of 

women in all facets of life.

Women in History Month

Music in our 
Schools

PreK ApplicationsFPS Applications

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK

Please do your best to mitigate absences. We are having 
trouble in this area. Lets make attendance a priority at FPS. 

Missing just one day can seriously disrupt your students 
learning. 

March has been officially 
designated by the 
National Association for 
Music Education for the 
observance of Music In
Our Schools Month.

Please visitor school 
website to apply for zone 
exemptions for FPS. If you 
live off post, and you are 
active duty, retired 
military, or a DOD civilian 
you may qualify. Please 
contact the school for 
more information. 

This is the last week to 
bring required 
documentation. You may
turn the information in
at the Tobacco Rd. or
Central Office location. 
The PreK Lottery will be 
held March 11th. 

After each 
benchmark, students 
who are not on grade 
level, receive 
interventions and are 
progressed 
monitored every two 
weeks. Please contact 
your student's 
teacher to discuss 
how your child is 
growing.

Is Your Student 
on Grade Level?

Emergency/Information Text

Our students have 
worked hard all year. 
The Georgia 
Milestones 
Assessment is coming 
soon. Please check 
your students folders 
for information 
concerning 
benchmark scores, 
testing dates, and 
ways you can help. 

Georgia 
Milestones


